
I graciously accept the nomination to NomCom from APRALO for a second term. While the first 

year is  more of a learning experience, I have attempted to network and reach out to 

community  members in APAC and encourage eligible candidates to apply for the various 

positions, actively participate in the NomCom calls and discussions, keep the community 

updated as much as possible, while maintaining confidentiality of the process on the 

developments related to NomCom2020. 

If nominated by ALAC for a second term, based on the experience of first term, I would attempt 

to lead in committee roles and functions, continue outreach initiative to encourage eligible 

candidates from the region to apply and fullfill the responsibility of a NomCom member to work 

with the other committee members to select appropriate candidates for the leadership positions. 

Amrita Choudhury 


